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Thursday August 13, 2020 

Term 3 Week 5 

 

REMOTE LEARNING: 
Attendance: 

Onsite supervision in rural & regional Victoria will be available to: 

¶ Children whose parents cannot work from home 

¶ Vulnerable children 

¶ Any child with a disability 

Work delivery and pickup: 

Deliveries will be made Monday afternoons after 2pm and work from 

the previous week will be picked up at the same time. Please make 

sure you leave studentôs work and readers in an easily accessible 

place for staff to collect i.e.: front verandah or letterbox. 

Students in Grades 3 ï 6 will have online learning sessions each day. 

Students are expected to attend these sessions. 

 

 

Any family with concerns regarding Remote Learning or has 

a change of circumstances that may mean you may require 

your child to attend school or need additional assistance is 

asked to contact Anne. 

 

DATES:  

Monday August 17th ï 

Pickup and drop off 

work from 2pm 

 

Monday August 24th ï 

Pickup and drop off 

work from 2pm 
 

Monday August 31st ï  

Pick up and drop off 

work from 2pm 
 

Friday September 18th ï 

Last day of Term Three 

 

Monday October 5th ï First 

Day of Term Four 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
St Maryôs Primary School Donald 

Woods Street, Donald 

Telephone:  5497 1116       

Mobile: 0428814884 

Email: principal@smdonald.catholic.edu.au 

Website:  www.smdonald.catholic.edu.au 

 

Vision Statement:  

St. Maryôs community, 

with Jesus as our 

inspiration, aims to 

educate and nurture the 

development of the 

whole child.  

Mission Statement 

focus this week: 

Leadership & 

Stewardship 

Be educators, with a 

clear sense of 

purpose and 

direction, who work 

collaboratively to 

deliver quality 

outcomes for all 

students 
 

CONTACT: 
Teachers will be available each school day between 9.00am 

and 3.00pm.  

You can either call the office and teachers will call you back as 

soon as possible, or send an email. 

Mary Hogan ï mhogan@smdonald.catholic.edu.au 

Cathryn Harrington-Cumming ï cathryn@smdonald.catholic.edu.au 

 

Outside the above hours, families are requested to telephone 

or email  

Anne ï principal@smdonald.catholic.edu.au or 0428 814884 
 

INTERNET: 
Any family requiring additional data  

for their internet plan is asked to contact Anne and  

families will be reimbursed the extra cost. 
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PODCAST – ‘ORCHIDS AND DANDELIONS’ 

Barry McKenzie Team Leader - Children & Youth Buloke Shire Council has sent details regarding a podcast 
with Billy Garvey and Jo Stanley 'Orchids or Dandelions? Helping Your Kids Stay Mentally 
Healthy'    https://www.sen.com.au/programs/mum-one/   

Billy Garvey is a specialist in Paediatrics at the Centre or Community Child Health at the Royal Childrenôs Hospital. The 
link below takes you to a podcast he made of about 35 minutes. He makes so much sense, sometimes just common 
sense, but stuff that is not always obvious unless someone (especially an expert) points it out. 

The podcast is largely around children and their different capabilities. This discussion should give parents/carers more 
confidence in being responsible for the child and in what they are doing with them.  

The major issues discussed are: 

·         Affirmation of what parents are doing right 

·         Dandelions & Orchids- this is a great analogy 

·         You are good at ñwalking through doorsò 

·         Children leading conversations 

·         A big change could be an indicator 

·         Realising that we need help (we should have asked for it sooner) 

 

PRINCIPAL’S  AWARDS: 
This weekôs Principalôs Award 

recipient was: Franciz. Well Done! 
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PHOTOS: 
We would love to see what you are getting up to whilst at 

home. If you have any photos you would like to send 

through to put in the newsletter, please email to Maree at:  

megan@smdonald.catholic.edu.au or text to 0429972162. 

Our first contribution comes from Mr. Donnellon. This was taken whilst out on an 

early morning bike ride.  

 
And this photo is from the Burke family who have welcomed two new woolly 

members to their family this week! 
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